
 

 

                Northern Area Command 
        Police Headquarters  

Middle Engine Lane  
Wallsend  

NE28 9NT 
 

Telephone number: 101  
Ext 74540 

School Parking Restrictions Wallsend Jubilee Primary School 
 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 
 
Northumbria Police continue to promote a positive working relationship with schools in the Wallsend area.  
The safety of children on their route to and from school is a significant priority for all parties concerned; 
parents, guardians, schools, and the council.  
 
Unfortunately, there have been a number of complaints about parents and guardians who continue to ignore 
parking restrictions within close proximity to the school, thereby committing offences and more importantly 
putting the safety of pupils in danger.  
 
It is disappointing that the school, the council and the police spend a great deal of effort and expense to 
highlight the importance of road safety to children, only for a small proportion of parents and guardians to 
deliberately breach parking restrictions outside of the school.  
 
This issue has been highlighted on a number of occasions by police patrols and the school, however, the 
problem still persists as does the danger to your children.   
 
Traffic restrictions around schools are implemented for a very specific reason and parking control officers or 
police will act positively to enforce those restrictions by fixed penalty notices to offending vehicles.  
 
 
 
Thank you 
 
 
Sgt Kathryn Tailford 8724 
Neighbourhood Sergeant  
Wallsend Police Station 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 


